University of Kentucky

UKnowledge

Correspondence

SEAALL Archive

5-10-1966

Letter to Dorothy Salmon regarding SEAALL Committees, May 10, 1966

Harriet French

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Repository Citation

French, Harriet, "Letter to Dorothy Salmon regarding SEAALL Committees, May 10, 1966" (1966). Correspondence. 813.

https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/813

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

Miss Dorothy Salmon, Librarian . University of Kentucky Law Library Lexington, Kentucky 40506

Dear Dorothy:

I think that Kitty got a little confused about her committee and I returned the materials she sent to her so that she could start all over again. As I see it you and I are out of it at this time. Marianna Long and Sarah Leverette are the committee members with Kitty as chairman.

I am sure that Kitty would appreciate your comments however.

Sincerely yours,

Harriet L. French Law Librarian

HLF: AEC

cc:Pearl Von Allmen Kathleen Cheape